December 19, 2021



FLORENCE BOULEVARD CHURCH OF CHRIST

Elders

Steve Clark
Bill Hames
Ken Vanhorn
Mark Willingham

Deacons

Greg Allen
Justin Beckman
Kevin Clemons
Jeffrey Cox
Mike Davidson
Kyle Dickson
Gregg Elrod
Nate Fulmer
AJ Gooch
Jamey Medley
Ronnie Putnam
Dave Schmidt
Mark Vanhorn
Don Williams

Minister

Austin Johnson

Youth Minister

John Birdwell

Secretary Sonya Cox

Hope everyone has a safe and blessed holiday season

Elders & Family
Deacons & Family
Johnson Family
Birdwell Family
Cox Family
Medley Family
Young Family



2502 FLORENCE BOULEVARD

www.florenceblvd.org

PHONE (256) 766-3617 email: office@florenceblvd.org FAX (256) 766-3546

Worship: Sunday 9:00 am & 5:00 pm; Bible Class 10:15 am

Wednesday: 6:30 pm

FOR THE RECORD

Sunday AM: 249 / On Line Views: 212 Sunday School: 185 / On Line Views: N/A Sunday PM: 212 / On Line Views: 112 Wednesday: 179 / On Line Views: 140

Budget: \$13,300 Contribution: \$ 11,773



CHURCH OFFICE

The church office will be closed on Thursday, December 23rd for the Christmas Holiday.

DECEMBER MISSIONARY OF THE MONTH

Jean-Claubert Belton
Carrefour Michaud #46 Route Malpasse
Entrée Double Harvest
Croix des Bouquets
Haiti



SUNDAY NIGHT FOR THE SAVIOR

Since there are so many activities being held over the next several weeks on Sunday evenings after services, Sunday Night for the Savior will be put on hold until January 9th, 2022.

One important reminder: there are many mailboxes in the foyer that are beginning to fill up and with Christmas cards being put in there now. Check your mailbox and see what is in there, many of you have hand- made cards from some of our young members that you will be sure to want.



BABY GIRL SHOWER

All ladies are invited to a Baby Girl Shower, honoring the Johnson Family, on Sunday, January 9,2022, from 2:30-4:00 pm, in the Family Room. Hostess will be Shower Team # 3. Registered at Walmart and Amazon.



THANK YOU

With appreciation for your kindness and generosity. We thank you. We especially thank Patsy and Larry Gooch for the delivery, they had to make two trips, as we were at a doctor's appointment the first trip. The sweet treats are delicious as is the bread. The ham will be enjoyed at Christmas dinner.

You ladies do so much good for so many people. I hope you know just how appreciated you are. No fine

You ladies do so much good for so many people. I hope you know just how appreciated you are. No finer Christian Ladies anywhere. May God continue to bless all of you with your kindness for others. Sending our love to all of you. We miss our church family so very much and have you in our prayers daily.